RADIO — DIAL 1400
ROADCASTING COMPANY, INC.
Phone 387-1410  P. O. Box 285

Keya Paha, Brown and Rock Counties AINSWORTH, NEBRASKA 69210

11 November 1968

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 112
Engelwood, Colorado

Dear Bill,

Thank you very much for your letter. We are very happy to add
your letter to our growing wall of letters from reports over the
country. I have been saving all the letters since we started.

To tell you a little bit about our station...We started here in
Ainsworth February 6, 1968, so we still haven't really got our feet
wet yet! We operate on an unlimited time license, 1000 watts day,
250 watts nite. We close shop at 10 Pm. OQOur time is now Central
time so the frequency check on Mountain time seems quite late.

Hope you have the opportunity to pick up the other Nebraska
station's soon. I have a friend from Missouri who was managing
the station in Nebraska City but has since left there. He had
problems finding enough 1st class men for his directional operation.

You listed the stations in Nebraska that you have not picked up
so expect you have caught the one in Wayne, Nebraska. They went on
the air at about the same time we did.

Don't remember exactly what kind of weather we had Friday nite,
but must have been cloudy as we have had several days of cloudy,
rainy and snowy type weather here.

Again, thank you for the letter. Still haven't received our
report back on the check yet from Vir James Associates oub in your
country.

Larry Rice



